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April 4, 2022

RE: Voluntary SAD
Dear Sherman Lake Homeowner,

We are sharing a very rough schedule with you as we currently understand the timeline for the
voluntary SAD. GLSWA still has approximately 40% of homeowners to contact before the end of April to
obtain the material quantities for the project. In May, the voluntary assessment educational piece will
be communicated to the lake residents. This will come in the form of a public meeting. Documentation
will be executed in June and bond sales in late July or early August. Finalization of the financing will take
place mid-September. We intend to get 30-40% of the homes connected before winter sets in. Priority
and scheduling will be determined in July/August by GLSWA and its engineer.

A couple of points: Early site visits allow those with inadequate electric service to upgrade prior to their
installation. This is a cost that cannot go on the voluntary SAD. There are some homes that need
immediate attention and will be scheduled first. Any impact on concrete and asphalt will be set for next
Spring so that we don’t have to maintain those areas through the snow removal season.

Respectfully,

John Crumb, Executive Director
Gull Lake Sewer & Water Authority
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